Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Volkert, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Three announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: July 31, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m., CDT
PLACE: St. Andrews Baptist Church, Fellowship Hall, 3010 West 15th Street, Panama City
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed project will enhance safety, reduce travel delays and improve access to and from the Port of Panama City, Gulf Coast State College and Florida State University Panama City campus. FDOT plans to add an elevated roadway at the intersection of U.S. 98 and 23rd Street along with drainage improvements, a storm water treatment facility, signalization upgrades, new signage and pavement markings. Pedestrian and bicycle features are part of this intersection reconstruction project. Construction is currently scheduled to begin summer 2015.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Dean Mitchell, P.E., General Consultant Project Manager at (850)415-9001.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Dean Mitchell, P.E. at the number listed above or via email at dmmitchell@hntb.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Dean Mitchell, P.E. at the number or email address above.
